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TACKLE FOOTBALL GAME POSTPONED DUE TO INCLEMENT 

WEATHER 
 

ST. THOMAS – The Virgin Islands Department of Education (VIDE) announces that the tackle 

football game between Ivanna Eudora Kean High School and Charlotte Amalie High School 

scheduled for Saturday, October 26, 2024 has been postponed until further notice. Due to inclement 

weather and the poor field conditions at Lionel Roberts Stadium, the game will be rescheduled. The 

safety and well-being of our students is our top priority. 
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